
Dear Chapin Family,

I just want to reiterate what a wonderful evening you
offered our audience at Harry Chapin: A Celebration in
Song. I say reiterate because I know they communicated
their appreciation to you directly through their applause
and their comments after the show. They have said it over
and over again to us too, through email, by phone and
when they see one of us on the street. Whether citing their
connection with Harry's music or being drawn into the
warmth of your three-generation family, many have told us
it was more than entertainment - that they found it very
moving. Some have said spiritual. 

You are one talented bunch - and
the crew loves working with you!
There's a combo that's hard to
beat. Hope to see you back in our
theatre soon.

Alan Liddell, Director
The Theatre at RVCC
Somerville, NJ
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It was a lovefest! The entire Chapin clan cap-
tured my audience from the very start and wove
us through a musical event that gave us the width
and breadth of "a way of life" - not just a tribute,
by an obviously very gifted family. I believe we
should have started this show at dawn, because
no one wanted to leave, audience or performers.
This is what the music business should be all
about.

Stephen F. Krempasky, 
Vice President Theater Operations
Whitaker Center for Science and the Arts
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